
 

 

 
 

Update on recruitment of Chief Executive Officer 
 
SYDNEY – 14 December 2015 
 
Infomedia Limited (Infomedia) wishes to advise that the recruitment process for a 
new Chief Executive Officer is now well advanced.  
 
Infomedia has worked extensively with its search and recruitment agent to identify 
suitable candidates for the role of Chief Executive Officer, and is well progressed on 
assessing a shortlist of high calibre candidates.  
 
The Board now expects to be in a position to announce the appointment of a new 
Chief Executive Officer in February 2016. 
 

- ENDS - 
 
 
Further enquiries, please contact: 
 
Nick Georges 
Company Secretary 
Phone: +61(0)2 9454 1715 
Email: ngeorges@infomedia.com.au 
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